
TITLE VI Notice to the Public  

 

 
 
 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 
 

THE CHIPPEWA-EAU CLAIRE MPO 
 

� The Chippewa-Eau Claire MPO operates its programs and services without regard to 
race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any 
person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory 
practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the Chippewa-Eau Claire MPO. 

 

� For more information on the Chippewa-Eau Claire MPO’s civil rights program, and 
the procedures to file a complaint, contact 715-836-2918; email 
wcwrpc@WCWRPC.org ; or visit our administrative office at 800 Wisconsin Street, 
Building 2, Suite 401, Mailbox #9, Eau Claire, WI   54703.   

 

� A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by 
filing a complaint with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program 
Coordinator, East Building, 5

th
 Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington, 

DC, 20590. 
 

� If information is needed in another language, contact 715-836-2918, Ext. 22. 

Si se necesita informacion en otro idioma de contacto, 715-836-2918, Ext.22. 

Yog hais tias cov lus qhia uas yuav tsum tau nyob rau hauv lwm hom lus, hu rau  

715-836-2918, ext. 22. 

 
 


